

Henshaw CE Primary School Newsletter

Newsletter No. 5 5th October 2018

West Tyne Federation of Schools Headteacher—Mrs Sarah Hutchinson BA (Hons) Primary Education Bardon Mill Hexham NE47 7EP Tel 01434 344324

admin@henshawprimary.uk

Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds's Menu w/c 8/10/18
Please note: this menu may be subject to change)

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Chicken Burger in a	Mince Pie &	Roast Chicken, Yorkshire	Sausage & Mashed	Cod & Salmon
Bun, Wedges	Potatoes	Pudding & Potatoes	Potato	Fishcake & Chips
OR	OR	OR	OR	OR
Jacket Potato with	Baguette with	Wrap with Chicken or	Pasta with Cheese or	Baguette with Ham or
Beans or Cheese	Cheese or Chicken	Tuna	Tuna	Cheese
Salad	Carrots	Peas	Beans	Peas
Scone with Jam &	Fruit Salad	Frozen Fruit Smoothie	Strawberry Shortcake	Oaty Biscuit & Fruit
Cream				Juice
Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt	Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt



Stars of the Week



Reception Class - Eleanor for showing excellent skill and dodging her friends in football

Key Stage 1 - Eva Gm. for her lovely story about 'The Gruffalo'

Key Stage 2 – Willow for her focus in mathematics - she stuck with her task and helped others.

Presentation Award – everyone in Key Stage 2 for including their date and title in every piece of work this week

Values and Virtues Award – Harris for his determination to complete all his tasks and asking if he could add more information.

Head Teachers Award - Sonny for going above and beyond with his homework. Super effort – Well done!

Pen Licence - awarded to Thomas for his lovely handwriting

Learning Achievements

Reception Class - this week we have been making clay hedgehogs and autumnal fruit smoothies....yummy!

Key Stage 1 – In Maths we have been looking at Fact families and number bonds to 10 this week and in Literacy, we have been sequencing and retelling parts of 'The Gruffalo' story.

Key Stage 2 – this week we have been planning a Celtic and Roman feast. We found out that rich Romans ate dormice, flamingo brains and rotten fish guts!

Attendance W/C 1/10/18 % Reception 97.1 Year 1 97.1 Year 2 100 Year 3 95.6 100 Year 4 Year 5 100 Year 6 90 Overall 96.5

Indonesia Earthquake & Tsunami Appeal

Thanks to our non-uniform day and generous donations, we have raised £53.20 for charity to help those affected by the earthquake and tsunami in Indonesia. Thank you

Year 5/6 Girls Football

Yet again our girls have done us proud! Last week they travelled to Prudhoe to compete against other schools in a competition. They worked really well as a team and their skills are definitely improving. Well done girls!

Stay and Share Session - 12.10.18

Just a reminder that we are having a 'Stay and Share' session in school on Friday 12th October, 9.30-10.30am. We hope you can join us.

Thank you!

A BIG 'thank you' to the Friends of Henshaw who have kindly supplied 4 new Chromebooks, through their fundraising events. The children are very excited and have enjoyed using them this week!

Early Years

Soup & Crumble Afternoon – 25.10.18

Thank you to everyone who has returned their Soup & Crumble reply slips. Please could any outstanding slips be returned as soon as possible, for catering purposes. Thank you.

School Photographs -10.10.18

Just a reminder that Mirror Image Photography will be visiting our school on **Wednesday 10**th **October** to take photographs of individual pupils and sibling groups.

If you would like a Family Photograph (to include members of the family **not** in our school), please could you come along to school for **8.30 a.m.**

Open Evening - Haydon Bridge High School 9.10.18

Haydon Bridge High School is holding an Open Evening for all prospective Students and Parents on Tuesday 9th October from 5-7.30pm (Presentation at 5pm and 6pm followed by tours of the school). All welcome.

Yours

Mrs Sarah Hutchinson - Executive Head Teacher

-facekhlutolys